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GRAND LAKE & LAKE ESAU
Public Meeting re: Lake Level Orders & Special Assessment Districts

« Presque Isle County is in the process of updating the lake level orders and establishing
lake level special assessment districts for Grand Lake and Lake Esau

o The County is also working to develop a long-term plan to manage the lake level on
Lake Esau

» Updates to the lake level orders will take place in Circuit Court to ensure the legally established
levels in the orders are consistent with the physical lake levels and state law

s Special assessment districts will provide a consistent funding mechanism to help pay for
maintenance of the legally established levels, including implementation of a long-term plan
on Lake Esau

o Boundaries of the proposed special assessment districts will include properties with
private legal access to each lake (lakefront, deeded, platted, etc.)

o Your property is currently under consideration for inclusion in
the special assessment district for Grand Lake and/or Lake Esau

 For more information and to view maps of the tentative special
assessment districts, visit www.presqueislelakelevels.org or scan the

QR code

Learn More
The public is invited to attend a meeting where representatives for the County will present
information about the iake level order updates and proposed special assessment districts and be
available to answer questions:
DATE: Thursday, January 16, 2025
TIME: 4:00 PM
LOCATION: Presque Isle Township Hall
12653 E Grand Lake Road
Presque Isle, MI 49777
If you are unable to attend the meeting, a recorded presentation will be available at
www.presqueislelakelevels.org by Wednesday, January 22, 2025.

Contact Info
If you have any questions prior to the meeting, please contact us at:

PHONE: (989) 376-0025
EMAIL: Presqueislelakelevels@gmail.com




